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The group shall assist Udir in its work to investigate an overall exam system for the subjects affected by

the curriculum renewal. This document, entitled “The foundation of knowledge on exams: preliminary

status and assessment”, represents partial delivery 1 from the exam review group. The delivery will be

further developed and expanded upon through two additional deliveries in 2019, and will be included in the

exam review group’s final report to the Norwegian Ministry of Education and Research, which shall be

submitted in 2020.
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